From: Jane [mailto:janeterkuile@roadrunner.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 4:46 PM
To: PUC

Subject: Lakes Region Water increase request

I want to oppose the pending increase in rates for Lakes Region Water. We have lived in the Indian
Mound Association for almost 10 years. While service has improved from what we had when we first
arrived, we still experience water outages several times a year, mainly due to a failing infrastructure. A
plan had to be put in place by Lakes Region Water to revamp the entire system or we will continue to
have these annoying outages!

Jane ter Kuile



